


Redistricting now would divide
neighborhoods, weaken the
representation of Latino and
Black voters, and worsen the
feeling that no matter how we
vote, the system has already been
rigged.

We cannot afford to let democracy
become a tool of manipulation.
Our elections should be about
ideas, leadership, and community—
not about lines on a map drawn in
secret. Redistricting before 2026
is not only a legal and political
risk—it’s a moral one. If we let
it happen, we send a message that
fairness and equality are
optional. But if we speak out, if
we demand transparency and
justice, we can protect the power
of every Texan’s vote. Democracy
belongs to the people—not the
politicians trying to bend it to
their will.
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